
A P P E L L A T I O N  &  V I N E Y A R D S

The historic Priest Ranch is now part of the 
Somerston Estate, a significant property totaling 
1,682 acres with 244 acres planted to hillside 
vineyards. The wines of Priest Ranch are blends from 
multiple blocks that showcase the diversity and 
complexity of the combined property.  In 2024, the 
Grenache Blanc grapes were selected from a single 
vineyard block planted at an elevation of 1,250 feet.

W I N E M A K I N G

Priest Ranch Grenache Blanc was fermented in 
stainless steel drums and tanks. Native yeasts 
fermented the wine at a controlled 60 degrees F. The 
lees were stirred twice a month for seven months 
before the wine was bottled.

H A R V E S T  N O T E S

The 2024 Napa Valley harvest was dynamic and rich in 
flavor, blending boldness with elegance. Heavy 
winter rains set the vines up for success, providing 
natural canopy protection during an unusually hot 

summer. It was a textbook yet compact season, 
requiring teamwork and flexibility. 

T A S T I N G  N O T E S

Our 2024 Grenache Blanc is a vibrant, crisp white 
wine with beautifully balanced acidity. The nose 
bursts with bright citrus, pear, and honeysuckle 
aromas, leading to a palate layered with green apple, 
white peach, and a hint of minerality. A refreshing, 
clean finish makes it perfect to enjoy with triple 
cream cheese, spicy dishes, or simply on its own.

appellation  Napa Valley 

varietal  100% Grenache Blanc

aging   Stainless Steel Drums

alc.  14.1%    

release date  April 2025 

production  768 cases  
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